

## From the Office of Mayor-Elect Joe Marine

## **Press Release**

**MUKILTEO, Wash., November 23, 2021** – At 1:00 p.m. today, the Snohomish County Canvassing Board officially certified the 2021 Election results.

Every year, the <u>Snohomish County Canvassing Board</u> meets to review challenged ballots, verify vote counts, and administer recounts, if needed. Yesterday, the Canvassing Board met at 11:00 a.m. to review any questioned ballots.

"My team and I are enthusiastically emboldened by the Canvassing Board's report and will continue working to ensure a smooth transition to our administration and Move Mukilteo Forward...TOGETHER," Mayor-Elect Marine said.

The Snohomish County Canvassing Board has three members: the <u>County Auditor</u>, the <u>Chair of the County Council</u>, and the <u>County Prosecuting Attorney</u>, or their chosen representatives. Canvassing Board meetings are held in the Auditor's Office and are open to the public, candidates, and political party representatives.



Friends of Joe Marine 9244 49th Ave W Mukilteo, WA 98275-3725